
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carlton Kopke <Carlton.Kopke@warrumbungle.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 21 September 2023 8:25 PM 
To: Roger Bailey <Roger.Bailey@warrumbungle.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Standing down from chair of traffic advisory committee.  
 
 
Hello Mr Bailey,  
 
Due to a change in work circumstances I regrettably Inform you I will be unable to continue in the 
role of chairperson for the traffic advisory committee.  
 
I will be standing down from this position at the September meeting of the committee. I would still 
be able to attend the October meeting to ensure a smooth transition for the incoming chair.  
 
I have greatly appreciate my time as the chairperson and pay respect to the other members and 
council staff who help it run smoothly and achieve the fantastic results we have.  
 
Regards   
 
Cr Carlton Kopke  
 


